February 21, 2012 

(For March 1, 2012 Traffic Commission meeting)

Bicycle Board Report to Traffic Commission
HIGHLIGHTS

Accomplishments

1. Submitted application for League of American Bicyclists Bicycle Friendly Community recognition.

2. Met with Parking Authority to make detailed plans for installation and operation of the 2 bicycle lockers that they will install at 2 city garages.

3. Created and inserted in the Morgantown Bicycle Plan, http://db.tt/2NaSlSZ4  a map of select recommended construction actions and the Morgantown Bike Route map in preparation for presentation to City Council February 28.

4. Formed committee to develop grant applications for funding to implement the Morgantown Bicycle Plan.

5. Formed committee to address unicycling in Morgantown.

6. The League of American Bicyclists recognized US Forest Service Northeastern Area-Morgantown Branch, as WV’s newest (and third) Bicycle Friendly Business. 

Plans for Next Month

1. Present Morgantown Bicycle Plan to City Council February 28. (See attached PowerPoint presentation.)

2. Replace Hugh Kierig who resigned from the Board.

3. Monitor status of $130K follow-up education grant application to WVDOT.

4. Monitor status of grant application due February 29 to Bikes Belong for $10K to support Mon Blvd. bicycle climbing lane from Eighth St. to Evansdale Dr.

5. Continue to support City efforts to install a bicycle-climbing lane on Mon Blvd. and to install Share the Road signs along the Mon Blvd., Beechurst, Don Knotts, South University corridor.

6. Continue to coordinate with WVDOH to replace in-line drainage grates.

7. Staff a bicycling information booth at WVU Employee Fest, Wednesday, April 12, 2012.

8. Continue to study unicycling in Morgantown and develop recommendations.
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